
Accompanist for Spring Qtr Juries | Friday Deadline 
Dear instrumental performance students, 

If you will need a pianist for spring quarter juries, please remember the deadline to 

submit ALL of your music is the end of week 1. The last day to submit will be this 

Friday, April 1, 2022. There are no exceptions. 
To submit your music, please email your studio pianist*: 

Junko Nojima, jnojima@uci.edu 

Yuliya Minina, mininay@uci.edu 

*If you are unsure of who your studio pianist is, please email Junko. 

AITR Practice Room Sign-Ups 
We will be posting sign-ups for the AITR rooms on at 9 am on Monday of Week 1 on the 

3rd floor of the Music & Media building. Each student should sign up for no more than 

one hour a day. Piano students may sign up on Monday and Tuesday of Week 1, and all 

other students may sign up Wednesday through Friday at 4 pm. The room hours will be 

posted on the sign-up sheets and completed schedules will be posted outside each 

practice room on Monday of Week 2 at 9 am. 

This is a friendly reminder that students may only sign up for one designated hour per 

day, to ensure that everyone is able to practice every day. You are NOT limited to one 

hour per day. You are still able to access the AITR practice rooms any time between 6am 

– 11pm and use any available room. This is in addition to your 1 hour per day 

reservation. Please remember that if you are more than 10 minutes late for your reserved 

time, and if someone else is using the room, you cannot enter. You lose your reserved 

room for that day (but you can still use any other available room). 
Thank you! 
 

CTSA Collaboration Night! 

Have you ever wanted an opportunity to meet and interact with students in departments 

other than your own? This is that chance! CTSA Collaboration Night is an event for 

students from all four departments to come together in one space and showcase their 

talents to each other. All things are welcome whether it be a quartet, a monologue, a 

dance, performance art, or any combination. The idea is for this to be light-hearted and 

fun, so performances should avoid subject matter that is too heavy. This event is free to 

attend and participate in. If you have any questions, comments, or concerns, please 

email mbnelso1@uci.edu. 
If you are interested in performing, please fill out this form by April 

1st: https://forms.gle/42NGZYtKqznoJ1hEA 

Date/Time: April 8th. 4:00pm – 7:30pm 
Place: Arts Plaza 
 

Thank you, 
Music Department 
University of California, Irvine 

#UCIArtsAnywhere 
303 Music & Media, Irvine, CA 92697-2775 
T: 949-824-6615 |  F: 949-824-4914 | music.arts.uci.edu/ 
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